
 

 

5th June 2020 

 

 

Dear KS3 Students, 

 

Well done for the hard work that you have put in so far this week on all of your 

assessments. We are really pleased with the way in which you are tackling each one 

and continuing to show the Plymouth High spirit of resilience and effort. 

 

We know that you have worked really hard in preparing for these assessments and 

hope that next week goes just as well. Remember to have some free time over the 

weekend to enjoy the weather and relax with your families. 

 

Please recall that we have already informed you that these assessments are not going 

to be used to set you for the next academic year, so you must not worry or panic 

about them. The assessments are a tool that your teachers will use to see where any 

gaps or misconceptions might lie in your understanding, so that we can focus our 

teaching in the remaining weeks of the summer term. Teachers will be able to plan 

dedicated improvement and reflection tasks based on the specific areas identified 

from the assessments in order to help you to continue to make good progress across 

all academic subjects. 

 

I wish you all the best for next week 

 

 
 

Miss Donna Roughton 

Assistant Headteacher  

 


